

May 27, 2010

UBS Financial Services Inc.

One Post Office Square Boston, MA 02109 Tel. 617-261-2550 Fax 617-261-2554 Toll Free 800-225-2374

Donald V. Little Senior Vice President - Investments donald.little@ubs.com

www.ubs.com

Mr. Pete Martinez Chairman, Palm Beach Medical College P.O. Box 212889 Royal Palm Beach, FL 33421

Dear Mr. Martinez,

I strongly recommend John Donovan for a professorship at your school.

John's academic achievements are legendary. He has been the founder of many successful companies and has brought great wealth to his many employees, partners, and investors. John has personal strength of character, high standing in the community, generosity, and integrity.

As a member of the Myopia Schooling Field Trust and Master of Foxhounds, and his direct neighbor, I have had many opportunities to witness the enormous energy John has devoted to our community, and to land preservation.

Throughout the years I have known John, he has shown leadership in the community, and has opened his home for charitable functions, including Children's Olympics, school fundraisers, and field trips for inner-city children.

Over the years, John has purchased land to keep it open, accumulating over 800 contiguous acres, on which the community can walk, ski, and ride. He constructed Little League and Soccer Fields for the town of Hamilton.

John's work reflects vision, quality, and unselfishness. John and his wife, Linda, received a conservation award from the Essex County Trail Association for their fine efforts. On a personal note, I consider John a friend. He is an extraordinarily giving person.

Sincerely,

Donald V. Little